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NOTICE 
Special Internal Assessment Examination 

(1st Semester FYUGP 2023 Batch) 
It is hereby notified that as per G.U letter dated 14th August 
2024, a Special Internal Assessment Examination for 1st 
Semester FYUGP 2023 Batch students who failed in Internal 
Assessment (IA) in any paper will be held from 2nd September 
to 10th September, 2024 by the departments of the college. 
 
Concerned students are asked to contact the HOD of the 
respective subjects in which he/she failed in internal 
assessment for the special examination on or before 30th 
August, 2024. 
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         Darrang College 
Copy to 

1. V.P. for information 
2. All HOD’s, for information and necessary action 
3. All Notice boards 
4. Website 
5. File 
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                     Darrang College 

 

 
 


